LETTER OF ACKNOWLEDGMENT

Attached please find a copy of our Building Application.

By signing this form you acknowledge that you have received,
read and understood RPIA's architectural guidelines herein.

Any and all construction, renovation and/or alteration that will
take place at Royal Palm must adhere to the guidelines
provided.

Date:

Resident Name:

Resident Signature:




Builder Permit Boards in RP'* Clarification

Dear Valued Builder,

Recently we have received several homeowner and builder inquiries regarding
the sign policy within the Royal Palm community. To be clear, signs are not
allowed on properties within Royal Palm.

The only exceptions to this policy is with regards to authorized Builder Permit
Boards and RPIA purchased Open House signs for realtors & property owners.
The purpose of this letter is provide clarification regarding the purpose and
authorized use of Builder Permit Boards.

The sole purpose for authorized use of a Royal Palm Builder Permit Board on a
Royal Palm property is to provide a uniform location for posting necessary
building permits relevant to work being done on that property (to be posted on
the backside of the Builder Permit Board) and for the identification of address
and contractor. This provides critical identification for life safety, ie the fire
department, and ensures the least amount of disruption for subcontractor
deliveries.

If city permits are not required or if these permits are posted on the building or
within the building itself, Builder Permit Boards are notf required and will not be
allowed. Once work has been completed on a property, and city permits are
no longer required, the Builder Permit Board must be removed. No Builder Permit
Board shall be erected prior to the point in time when city authorized building
permits have been issued and are available for posting.

If a Builder Permit Board is erected that is not in conformance with the above
stated purpose and timing, the Builder will receive formal notification to
immediately remove the sign until such time that it meets the necessary
requirements. If the sign is not removed within three (3) days from notification,
Royal Paim Security will remove the sign.

If you have questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to
contact the RPIA office. We look forward to continued and consistent
cooperation with this very important process.

Thank you,

The Architectural Committee
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PERMIT BOARD CRITERIA
ROYAL PALM IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION

Application for Permit Boards will be processed through the RPIA Architectural Committee.
Permit Boards will be issued for all projects requiring permits be it new construction or
renovations regardless of scope of work.

Only approved Permit Boards will be allowed on site.

The only allowable lettering on the Permit Board is the Building Company name and street
number.

All Permit Boards must be placed on the lot, approximately &’ from the street. The sign must
face the street of which the property is addressed.

Permit Boards must be properly maintained including paint, installation and general
appearance.

Permit Boards placed on a job site must follow the completion guidelines set forth.

The Permit Board must be removed with receipt of Boca Raton’s Certificate of Occupancy and
RPIA’s construction close out documents.









